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Tuyet Truong

From: Tuyet Truong
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 1:56 PM
To: Melanie Edwards; Kamal Adhikari
Cc: Kelly Ruble
Subject: RE: Enchanted Harbor

Hi Melanie,

The protest has been recorded to the protest count report.

Thanks,
Tuyet

From: Melanie Edwards
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 1:26 PM
To: Kamal Adhikari; Tuyet Truong
Cc: Kelly Ruble
Subject: Enchanted Harbor

Hi Kamal and Tuyet,

We received another protest in the region.

Thanks
Melanie

From: Lynn Obenhaus [mailto:lynn.obenhaus@worthaminsurance.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 11:49 AM
To: Melanie Edwards
Subject: Docl.docx

Ms Edwards - please see attached. Original letter to follow via USPS/
Thanks

This email, together with any attachments, is intended for the addressee only and is confidential. It may contain Protected
Health Information "PHI" under HIPAA, and if you are the intended recipient of this PHI, you are obligated to maintain it in
a safe, secure and confidential manner, pursuant to federal law. If you are not the addressee then the distribution, use or
reproduction of this e-mail or the information within it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If received in error please
advise the sender and delete all record of it from your system. Although believed to be virus free, accurate and complete,
responsibility for any loss or cost arising from its receipt or use or its incomplete or inaccurate transmission is hereby
excluded to the fullest extent possible. Coverage cannot be initiated, bound or changed via e-mail transmission without
confirmation from Wortham personnel.
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Melanie Edwards
Office of Compliance and Enforcement
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
6300 Ocean Drive, NRC Bldg., Ste 1200, Unit 5839
Corpus Christi, TX 78412-5839
Melanie.edwards@tceg.texas.gov

Re: Proposed rate increase
"Farmers Transport dba Enchanted Harbor Utility" (CCN # 12683)

Dear Ms Edwards,
I am a homeowner ( 77 Sailfish Landing) in the Sunnilandings subdivision located in South Port
Alto, Texas. We obtain our water and sewer services from the above captioned entity.
I am told there is movement by this entity to raise our sewer / water rates by, if what I am
being told is correct, an astounding amount. I have been told the proposed increase is in the
neighborhood of 100%.
I find it impossible to understand how any entity could be allowed to double our utility rates.

Please accept this letter as a request, from a very concerned Homeowner, for a formal hearing
to cause this entity to prove justification for an increase of such proportion.

Additionally and out of ignorance - is there any governmental entity that, has the right or
responsibility to review the financial statements of a utility, when a rate increase is requested
to validate said request?

In closing, again please accept this letter as my formal request for a hearing on the proposed
rate increase.

Your attention on this matter would be very appreciated.
Kind regards,

Lynn E. Obenhaus
24715 Mather Drive
Katy, Tx 77494
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